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Submission: I am writing to you regarding Council Amalgamation/FFF. I fully support Pittwater Councils submission to stay 
within current boundaries AND continue to work with other Councils to improve their performance/ efficiencies through 
organisations such as SHOROC. I am a member of Clareville and Bilgola Plateau Residents Assoc (CABPRA) and fully 
support their submission to you re Pittwater Council to stay within current boundaries and work with other councils to improve 
efficiencies without the need to Amalgamate .I also support Pittwater Forever submission to you on this subject. No evidence 
has been tabled within Australia or globally to show Mega Councils are more efficient ,quite the opposite is published 
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